FILE #020136 July 8, 2002

----Original Message----

From: G. and W. Lane [mailto:pwlane@earthlink.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2002 5:17 PM

To: Cunningham, Anthony L; abiddlecomb@jea.net; chiang18@juno.com;

jameshigman@hotmail.com; willsjd@bellsouth.net; bloomleopold@hotmail.com; saarinen@gnv.fdt.net;

rnorton@co.alachua.fl.us; sjqgville@juno.com; Fiala, Eugenia J.

Subject: Re: WMAC Meeting is Canceled

Thanks for the notice of cancellation, Tony. I must tender my resignation from the WMAC. Last night I was appointed co-chair of the Phase I committee at our church, charged with carrying forward the building and expansion plans for the coming years. This new assignment will require extensive meetings, planning, research, and commitment to see this thru in a timely fashion I have enjoyed working with all of you, and feel sure the committee will continue to provide assistance and advice. With best wishes, Gladys Lane